
To PEAK students graduating in September 2016 
 

 The announcement of the students approved to graduate as of September 1, 
2016 is scheduled to be posted on the English website of the Senior Division 
and the PEAK/GPEAK bulletin board on the evening of August 17 (Wed), 2016. 
 

 Regarding the commencement ceremony, refer to the website below: 
http://www.c.u-
tokyo.ac.jp/eng_site/fas/news/others/UTokyo2016_Autumn_Commencement.pdf 
 

 Academic gown for the graduation ceremony September 2016 :  
The information is available in the following article posted on July 21: 
http://www.u-tokyo.ac.jp/stu01/h15_05_j.html 

 
 Issuing certificates  

The following certificates will be provided together with your diploma at the 
PEAK commencement ceremony on September 16 (Fri), 2016. 
Certificate of Program Completion    1 copy 
Academic Transcript (Year 3&4 Senior Division)    1 copy 
 
If you would like to request any certificates other than the above mentioned, 
please fill out and submit the prescribed form at the counter of  
PEAK/GPEAK Section by September 9 (Fri). Those who have applied by 
September 9 (Fri) will be able to receive the certificates together with your 
diploma at the commencement ceremony on September 16 (Fri).  
 

 Post-Graduation Plans Survey Sept 2016 
Answers for the survey should be sent to the PEAK/GPEAK Section via email 
no later than September 16, 2016. 
 

 Return your student ID card to the counter of PEAK/GPEAK Section no later 
than September 16 (Fri). 

 
 
 

August 5 (Fri), 2016  
PEAK/GPEAK Section, Academic Affairs Division 

College of Arts and Sciences  
 

*Check the website below regarding changes in counter service hours during the summer vacation period.  
http://www.c.u-tokyo.ac.jp/eng_site/fas/news/classes/Changes_in_Counter_Service_Hours_2016Summer.pdf 

http://www.u-tokyo.ac.jp/stu01/h15_05_j.html
http://www.c.u-tokyo.ac.jp/eng_site/fas/news/classes/Changes_in_Counter_Service_Hours_2016Summer.pdf

